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Mrs. Colbert, Principal

Algonquin Early Learning Center’s Mission: 
Algonquin is committed to meeting the needs of our diverse student body by providing high quality, 

developmentally appropriate, and structured learning opportunities in order to lay the foundation to 
their success as lifelong learners.

Dear Families,
 
As we wrap up the 2020-2021 school year over 
the next five weeks, I want to thank you for 
partnering with us throughout this school year. 
Students, families, and staff have gone above 
and beyond to ensure engaging and rigorous 
learning, remotely. I appreciate your continued 
efforts each and every day. Whether your 
child will be moving on to Kindergarten next 
year or returning to Algonquin for another 
year of preschool, it has been our pleasure to 
help set the foundation for future success. 

The Parent Educators have put together a few 
fun Family Engagement activities. Be sure to 
check them out by clicking here. 

Mrs. Lori Colbert, Principal

Friday, May 21
*Parent Academy

Friday, May 21
        *Early Dismissal (No PM Classes)
Monday, May 24

*School Board Meeting: Algonquin 
Presents (6:30 PM)

Friday, May 28
*Preschool Celebration

Monday, May 31
*No School (Memorial Day)

Tuesday, June 1
*Virtual Field Day

Friday, June 4
*Last Day of School

June 14 - July 22
*iLearn Summer Academy 

                      

 

Click Here 
to Access 
Important 

Information 
Regarding 

the 
Celebration 

https://drive.google.com/drive/folders/1dHLGg3hiR1M0WeFPgheBiZ9o03jgUQiV?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1wHlwaaMMJwOmH7BqWeEqD42Lu10XhPALRFd76JTFshY/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1wHlwaaMMJwOmH7BqWeEqD42Lu10XhPALRFd76JTFshY/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1wHlwaaMMJwOmH7BqWeEqD42Lu10XhPALRFd76JTFshY/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1wHlwaaMMJwOmH7BqWeEqD42Lu10XhPALRFd76JTFshY/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1wHlwaaMMJwOmH7BqWeEqD42Lu10XhPALRFd76JTFshY/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1wHlwaaMMJwOmH7BqWeEqD42Lu10XhPALRFd76JTFshY/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1wHlwaaMMJwOmH7BqWeEqD42Lu10XhPALRFd76JTFshY/edit?usp=sharing


Please stay in touch with us! 

Website: https://www.sd163.com/o/algonquin 

Twitter: @Algonquin163_

Facebook: District 163 - Algonquin Primary Center

Registration for the 2021-2022 school year 
is open! For additional information on 
registration dates, contact information, 
and required documents, please click here.  

iLearn Summer Academy will be offered 
onsite (and remote) to all students in 
Preschool-7th grade this summer. Click here 
to access the flyer for additional 
information and to register your child.     

Please join us on 
Monday, May 

24th at 6:30 PM 
for our Student 

Showcase at the 
Board of 

Education 
meeting. This 

event will be held 
virtually and may 

be accessed 
here.  

https://5il.co/rzrh
https://5il.co/rl0a
https://zoom.us/j/93242441961?pwd=ZXp5OHF5dkFRaTVnYi83dGtta1Bidz09

